
Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

"Submit Comment to City Council" from Jake Miller

Bexley Website <emcguinness@bexley.org> Mon, Aug 19, 2024 at 9:20 PM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you
like to
submit a
comment
to City
Council?:

Yes

Your
Name:: Jake Miller

Your Email
Address:: jake.miller.cuts@gmail.com

Your
Home
Address::

2259 Astor Ave Bexley , Ohio 43209

Your
comment
to the
Bexley
City
Council::

I had a conversation with Mayor Ben tonight about the noise of the college students living on College
Ave. I realize I live near/on campus and expect noise ON campus but what I don’t understand is why
these off campus students are able to have loud parties until all hours of the night. We have called the
police on several occasions to no avail. It is a school night and the party right now is ridiculous. We can’t
have our windows open in our bedroom to enjoy the nice weather. We have had instances where we
have had family over for a cookout and we couldn’t use our backyard due to the music and language
coming from this house. I respect the noise ordinance myself as a resident and these students should
have the same expectation. I expect a response to this email. Change needs to happen.

Thank you,
Jake Miller

Do you
wish to be
contacted
regarding
your
comment?:

Yes

mailto:jake.miller.cuts@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/maps/search/2259+Astor+Ave+Bexley+,+Ohio+43209?entry=gmail&source=g

